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Bulletin No. 001



Question: 	Under Scope of Work, there is reference to Appendix A. Please forward this document

Husky Response: 	The referenced document (Atlantic Region Position Profile WR-ADM-GM-0024 ) has been superseded by document AR-OPS-GM-0024 which is now posted to the website under the EOI referenced above.




Please note that any updates, bulletins and/or clarifications regarding this procurement opportunity will be posted on the website. 
Interested companies are advised to check regularly during the pre-submission period for any additional information that may be posted.
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